
Fourth report of HKSAR for UN Human
Rights Council under Universal
Periodic Review available online

     The fourth report of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region (HKSAR)
submitted to the United Nations Human Rights Council (UNHRC) under the
Universal Periodic Review (UPR) mechanism is available online, the HKSAR
Government announced today (December 23). 

     The UNHRC has been conducting its fourth UPR on the human rights
situation of member states of the United Nations since 2022. The fourth UPR
on the People's Republic of China is scheduled to take place in January 2024.
The report of the HKSAR constitutes part of the report submitted by the
People's Republic of China to the UNHRC earlier.

     In preparing the report, the HKSAR Government took into account comments
received during public consultation on the proposed outline of the report in
June this year.

     The full text of the HKSAR report, in Chinese and English, is available
on the website of the Constitutional and Mainland Affairs Bureau
(www.cmab.gov.hk/en/press/reports_human.htm) for public viewing.
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